
 

 

6th May 2025 

 
 
 

Our Summer Fayre is back!! 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We hope this message finds you well. As you know, our annual Summer Fayre is a 

cherished event that brings together our school community for an afternoon of 

fun, games, and socialising.  

 

This year, the Summer Fayre is scheduled for Friday 27th June, with activities 

kicking off at 4:30pm until 6:30pm. 

 

In order to make this year's Summer Fayre truly spectacular, we are reaching out 

to you, our valued parents, for your generous support. As you may know, the 

success of our fayre greatly depends on the contributions from our wonderful 

community. With exciting games to test your skills, vibrant stall holders offering 

an array of treasures, and so much more! 

 

But to make our vision a reality, we need your help. Here's how you can get 

involved: 

• Tombola Items. NO DVDs please. Tombola items can range from small 

household goods to gifts and vouchers, while toys can be gently used but 

still in good condition. 

• Toys. Whether it's a new toy your child has outgrown or a fun item you've 

come across, every donation, big or small, will make a difference. 

• Unopened, in date bottles of anything (shampoo, wine, washing up 

liquid!) 

• Unwanted gifts/vouchers that we can use to make hampers with. 

• Donations of any kind. Your donations will not only contribute to the 

excitement of the day but will also help raise vital funds for our school 

and its activities. 

• Volunteer: Join our team of volunteers to help set up, run stalls, or clean 

up after the event. Your time and enthusiasm are invaluable to us. 

• Spread the Word: Share the news about our Summer Fayre with friends, 

family, and neighbours. The more, the merrier! 

• Attend and Enjoy: Most importantly, mark your calendars and plan to 

attend! Bring your family and friends along for a day of fun and 

festivities. 

 

 

If you're able to contribute, please drop off your donations at the school office 

(in the black bins in the entrance) by 13th June 2024. Alternatively, if you 

require assistance with collection, please do not hesitate to contact us, and we will 

be more than happy to arrange it. 

 

However, we CANNOT run the Summer Fayre without your help!. Volunteers 

are essential to ensure the event runs smoothly, from setting up to cleaning up 

afterward.  



 

 

 

We need assistance in the following areas: 

 

Set-Up: Arrive from 2:00pm to help set up stalls, games, etc 

 

During the Fayre: Help run stalls, supervise activities, and assist with various 

tasks to keep everything on track. 

 

Clean-Up: Stay after 6:30pm to help dismantle stalls and tidy up the area. 

Kitchen closes at 6pm for clean down. 

 

Your involvement, even if just for an hour or two, will make a significant 

difference. Volunteering at the Fayre is also a fantastic way to meet other 

parents and become more involved in our school community. 

 

If you are able to help, please contact us at fundraisers@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

or sign up on the volunteer sheet located in the school office. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. We look forward to making this year’s 

Summer Fayre a memorable event for everyone. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Stephanie Chambers 

Friends of Foxhill  

fundraisers@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 


